5.17

Pilon, Janet

Subject: 567 scenic drive

From: Tara Chiarot

Sent: September 18, 2018 12:42 PM

To: Bedioui, Ida <|da.Bedioui@hamilton.ca>
Subject: 567 scenic drive

Dear madame,
| live at 559 scenic drive. Next door to 567.

| am writing to you to ensure my comments as the neighbour immediately to the east of the property 567 scenic drive
are heard.

1. We are strongly opposed to there being more than 1 practitioner in the clinic.
2. We are happy with the reduced size and scope of the new plan.

3. We are concerned that parking will overflow onto scenic and upper paridise. We want assurances that the city will
enforce the 11 spaces available to the clinic.

If this practitioner sells the property what is protect the neighbourhood from future land owners putting more than 1
practioner there.

Thank you. Tara Chiarot

Tara




